
Dear Pfriends of Pfeiffers,

As you can see from the cover of this newsletter, I like to have “pfun ” at 

Pfeiffer Wines. This year, and for the past few years, I have encouraged 

the youngest members of our family to join me. I would love to sew the 

seed with you to join me next year. Our annual Scarecrows, Sausages and 

Shiraz Weekend has grown each year, since the first one in 2015. This year 

we had 35 Scarecrows and 3 living Scarecrows, of which I was one. It would 

be “pfantastic” for our 2019 Scarecrows weekend, if there were some other 

people like me who like to have “pfun” at Pfeiffer Wines, and dress up as 

well. Or maybe you are more interested in making a Scarecrow. All of our 

Scarecrows actually have a REAL job to do. In January we move them into 

the vineyards to try to help protect the grapes from the pesky birds. So you 

can see, there is a far more important job for those Scarecrows to do, other 

than just having “pfun” at Pfeiffer Wines.

Talking of “pfun”, this year of 2018 is nearly over but there is still heaps of “pfun pfilled” things to do. Our 

Artisan Market on Sunday December 2nd is jammed packed full of our extremely talented Artisans. We 

also have beautiful performers singing Christmas Carols to get us into the Christmas spirit and as an extra 

special treat, The Scots School Albury Pipe Band, (of Edinburgh Tattoo fame), will be performing as well. 

Then just after Christmas we soak up the beauty of our Sunday Creek Bridge and natural surrounds 

with our Bridge Bar between 4pm and 8pm each evening from Thursday 27th December to Sunday 6th 

January. And don’t forget the Summer Farmer’s Market on Saturday 29th December which happens to be 

Chris’s and my 47th Wedding Anniversary!!! Phew Wee! Where have all those years gone? 

You will also notice there are some dates in 2019 to mark in your calendars. And talking of calendars, 

we have a limited number of unique 2019 calendars for sale this year. Our very talented and dedicated 

photographers, Ann Killeen and Paul Blake, have captured many, many “pfantastic” photographs of the 

wildlife on our property. Will there be Robins in the vineyard, the sneaky Fox, our elusive but not too elusive 

Platypus, our resident Echidna, affectionately called, Kenny the Echidna, or our “pfamous” Turtles? Our 

secret is yours to discover! The 2019 calendar will be available until stocks run out. They cost $30 each. 

They would make a wonderful Christmas gift especially to family or friends or even for yourself. I have one 

on my Santa list.

Talking of Christmas gifts, for those of you who have family and friends in the UK, we are once again 

offering our UK Christmas Gift Service of our wines that are already in the UK. This year, the range has 

been increased to 11 different wines. You can send a 6 bottle selection of your choice or a 12 bottle selection 

of your choice, from the wines that are already in the UK warehouse. Also, if you know of anyone else who 

would be interested in this sort of gift service, please let them know about it. We are constantly being told 
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what excellent value for money it is, as the cost of our wines delivered is apparently less than the postage 

costs alone from Australia to the UK. And the wines are the gift. Christmas giving solved! Yay!!

And “pfinally”, it is time to think of Christmas in Australia. This is usually a time when we make contact 

with family and friends. Sometimes it is just once a year at this time of the year. For us, we make contact 

with you through our newsletters and automatic Wine Club deliveries 3 times a year. However, I would 

still like to take this “once a year” opportunity to thank each and every one of you, our very much treasured 

“Pfriends” of Pfeiffer, for your loyalty, your support, your wine purchases, your attendance at our Pfeiffer 

“Pfunctions”, our Farmer’s Markets, our special weekends, but mostly for your “pfriendship”. It is 

wonderful that SO many of you regularly visit our winery Cellar Door, share your wine purchases with 

your family and friends and spread the love of our beautiful wines. Thank you.

May your Christmas be blessed with happy times shared with family and friends. May the New Year of 2019 

be one of good health, and happiness for you all.

Thank you again from everyone here at Pfeiffer Wines, and especially from my Family.

Warmest regards,

Robyn Pfeiffer

“ P F E I F F E R ’ S  P F I N E  W I N E  P F O R  P F I N E  P F O O D  A N D  P F A B U L O U S  P F O L K ”


